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Dear Year 11 Parents/Carers  

I would like to invite you to the academy on Wednesday 2nd October for a Year 11 focussed series of 

presentations from Senior Leaders to help support you as parents as your child approaches their GCSE 

examinations.  There are 234 calendar days until the start of the summer exams which equates to 

around 135 school days or 400 lessons give or take a few.  

Our presentations will be designed to give as much information as possible about how the exams work 

and how grades are awarded, the calendar for assessments and deadlines and what revision strategies 

our highest performing students used.  The presentation will last around 30 to 40 minutes and will start 

at 5:00pm. 

Please use this link: Year 11 Information Evening Sign Up to register your attendance. We will also 

require you to sign the exam declaration form to allow us to enter your children for the summer exams 

which we will do as part of this meeting. 

I really hope you can attend, and I look forward to welcoming you to the academy soon. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Richard McGuire 
Principal  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/YuzVbXBvLE

